
Queen’s Management School invites you and your 
parents/ guardians to an event that we are holding 
specifically for students who are considering applying to 
university for degree programmes beginning in Septem-
ber 2020 or 2021.

The purpose of this event is to give you an opportunity 
to speak informally with staff and students within the 
School, to find out more about the specific degree pro-
grammes which we offer, to learn more about Queen’s 
Management School and life at Queen’s University in 
general. Ultimately, we hope that you choose to apply 
for at least one of our programmes when you complete 
your UCAS application.

Timetable of events:

Register for the event:
If you would like to attend this event please 
register online at:
go.qub.ac.uk/QMSParentsEvening2019

PARENTS’ AND GUARDIANS’ EVENING

qub.ac.uk/managementschool

TO PROGRESS 
AND LEAD 
CREATE 
OPPORTUNITY

TIME EVENT LOCATION

18:15 Welcome and Registration Conference Rooms 1&2

18:45 Queen’s Management 
School Overview Courtyard

19:00 Business Management Courtyard

Actuarial Science Lecture Room 3

19:30 Finance Courtyard

International Business  
with a Language Lecture Room 3

20:00 Accounting Courtyard

Economics Lecture Room 3

Contact:
Queen’s Management School Riddel 
Hall, 185 Stranmillis Road Belfast,  
BT9 5EE

Email: qms@qub.ac.uk  
Tel: +44 (0)28 9097 4200
Fax: +44 (0)28 9097 4201

WHEN: 	 Tuesday 1st October

TIME: 	 18:15 - 20:30

WHERE: 	Riddel Hall,  
185 Stranmillis Road, 
Belfast

DIRECTIONS: 
go.qub.ac.uk/riddelhallmap
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